
 
 

 January 4, 2021 

Filed via WUTC Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 

Re: 2021 Draft Integrated Resource Plan 
UE-200304 and UG-200305 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

Pursuant to Order 2, paragraph 28 in Dockets UE-180607 and UG-180608, attached for 
filing is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Draft 2021 Integrated Resource Plan (“2021 Draft IRP” 
or “Draft IRP”).  The attached Draft IRP, along with each individual chapter and appendix are 
individually available for download and posted at pse/irp.com. 

 
The draft electric and natural gas plans were developed, with stakeholder input, over the 

last eight months.  PSE believes that stakeholder input has improved the 2021 IRP.  There are 
several important components of the IRP analysis that will be completed for the final IRP due on 
April 1, 2021.  The missing components have been outlined in Chapter 1. Both the IRP analysis 
and the public participation process continue into early 2021.  PSE looks forward to an ongoing 
dialogue and receiving feedback from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
and stakeholders on the Draft IRP.  
 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact 
Irena Netik, Director, Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 462-3671.  If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W / Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

Attachments: UE-200304-UG-200305-PSE-DRAFT-2021-IRP-Chapters-(01-04-21).pdf 
  UE-200304-UG-200305-PSE-DRAFT-2021-IRP-Appendices-(01-04-21).pdf 
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